
From: Ronald Lin   
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 6:59 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: City Files: D01-19005 and D02-19023 

To whom it may concern, 

I’ve received a letter regarding the above city files along with the proposed amendment.  

I hereby submit my formal notice in opposition to the proposed official plan amendment 
and zoning by-law amendment. 

Approval of this amendment severely reduce the quality of life for all nearby residents. 
Allowing the construction of four, 25-37 storeys buildings substantially block and reduce 
the amount of sunlight allowed to penetrate into the units. An additional 1500+ units 
within this crescent which is already saturated will no doubt impact the crescent’s traffic 
flow heavily.  

I hope the city council take these valid points into consideration. 

I would like to be notified of the decision made by the city council.  

Thanks, 

Ron 

Name: Ronald Lin 

Address: 1401-65 Oneida Cres, Richmond Hill, ON, L4B 0G9 


